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DAF 201: Exploring Ubuntu: One World Week Across Faiths 

Project Completion Report 
 
Dear Jeff,  
 
Thank you for the project completion report for your project, which has been 
read with interest.  
 
1) This was a well-managed project working with new target groups and as 
such provides an interesting model for collaboration with a wide range of 
community groups. You showed that you were able to respond well and be 
flexible as the project developed. 
 
2) It is acknowledged that it can be difficult to monitor all project activities 
when you use a cascading model but nevertheless you appear to have 
collected sufficient evidence to show that your project has been successful. It 
would however be worth considering external evaluation in the future. 
 
3) You have developed strong and close relationships with your partner 
organisations and they have made a significant contribution to the project. It is 
good to note that this will enhance the sustainability of the project and it is 
hoped that the DAF project will provide a sound platform for future initiatives. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Clarissa Poulson 
Project Manager 
Development Awareness Fund 
Triple Line Consulting Ltd 


